From: | on Bchalf Of Cabinet Secretary for Economy, Jobs and Fair Work

Sent: 04 July 2017 14:04
To:
Cc: Cabinet Secretary for Economy, Jobs and Fair Work

Subject: Meeting with Keith Brown MSP

Hi Les,

Thank you for getting in touch with me this morning regarding a meeting with the
Cabinet Secretary.

Unfortunately Mr Brown is unable to meet with you on Friday but has asked if you
have any availability on Monday. This could either be at St Andrew’s House in

Edinburgh orat Blackiord.
Kind regards

I | D<puty Private Secretary to Keith Brown MSP, Cabinet Secretary
for Economy, Jobs and Fair Work
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